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America’s Marine Highway Introduction Video

https://www.marad.dot.gov/ships-and-shipping/dot-
maritime-administration-americas-marine-highway-
program/



Marine Highways 
Projects

Call for Projects 
published April 2016

Still open until end of 
2018



Marine Highway 
Grants

1st Round awarded in 
2016-$5 million, 
granted in October 
2016 to 6 applicants

Additional funding 
may be available later



Awardees:

-Port of Baton Rouge and New Orleans Container on 
Barge-$1.7

-Illinois Container on Barge Shuttle $713,000

-James River Container Expansion-Port of Virginia-
$476,000

-New York Harbor and Container on Barge-1.6 million

-M-55/M-35 Container on Barge Project-$96,000

-M-495 Potomac River Commuter Ferry-$173,361



September 2, 2017

MARITIME ADMINISTRATION MOBILIZES NATIONAL 
DEFENSE RESERVE FLEET VESSELS IN SUPPORT OF 
HURRICANE HARVEY



September 5th, 2017
The U.S. Department of Transportation’s 
Maritime Administration (MARAD) today 
awarded $9.8 million to 18 U.S. small shipyards 
through its Small Shipyard Grant Program. These 
investments support industrial modernizations 
that will increase productivity and allow the 
country’s small shipyards to compete more 
effectively in the global marketplace.



Toolkit resources are helping ports better 
compete for public, private funding-AAPA 
and MARAD Joint Effort-Update Next..

Thank you


